




Section to be Completed by the Provost 

Evaluation Plan 
A dissent paper was filed as a follow up to the AGC decision to approve the 
revised policy. AGC Exec and I reviewed the paper. While some concerns 
were expressed in the paper, I am moving forward with approving the policy 
revision. 

I am going to ask the Registrar's office to lead the development of an 
evaluation plan that will provide us with data and information related to 
student success and date of registration. This will be critical data to have 
when the policy is up for review again in 2025. 

Response from Provost 
Approved for Fall 2022 implementation. 
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